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From: @monash.edu>
Sent: Wednesday, 5 October 2011 4:11 PM
To:
Subject: Re: Senate question on MMRF 

Dear , 
  
This accords with my understanding of both contracts. 
  

 

On 5 October 2011 15:34, @treasury.gov.au> wrote: 

Hi  – 

  

As discussed, we have drafted a response to a question from the Senate Committee on the Scrutiny of New 
Taxes and wanted to make sure that it aligns with your understanding of the contractual relations before 
sending our response back to the Committee.  The question and draft response are below.  We will also 
liaise with  at the Productivity Commission. 

  

Thanks very much 

  

 

Manager, Domestic CGE Modelling 

  

Macroeconomic Modelling Division 

The Treasury, Langton Crescent, Parkes ACT 2600 

phone:  (02) 6263  

mobile:  

fax: (02) 6263   

email:  @treasury.gov.au 
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